
 

 

 

 

 

Shareholder Hotline 

 

Shareholders and financial institutions may send any questions regarding the Ordinary General 

Meeting of Ströer SE & Co. KGaA via e-mail to inhaberaktien@linkmarketservices.de. In addition, a 

shareholder hotline will be available Monday to Friday – except on holidays – from 9:00 to 17:00 

(CEST) under the telephone number +49 (0) 89 21 027 222. 
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